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Reading 

 
Hello Everyone. 
 
I’m writing this letter to give a small breakdown of what we’re going to be doing in our reading 
comprehension for the month of April. 
In April we will be working on the short story Prairie guard Dog in our Read Writing Workshop 
Book. 
I will be checking their understanding of the story, building vocabulary from the words in the story 
and making sure that their pronunciation is correct. 
I will be helping them understand common phrases that we use in English today and how we can 
use them in everyday life. 
We will be completing the second short story titled Turtle, Turtle, Watch Out! in our 
Reading/writing workshop books.  
The second time we will be reinforcing what we have learned in the first 2 weeks and building on it.  
A lot of the students have a good idea of what is happening in the books at this point in the year. 
There are some more complex ideas that they struggle with that I am helping them understand.  
 
Phonics and Keynote Presentation 
Everyone has been doing well in our class and improving a lot. Occasionally they can get a little 
talkative and distracted in class and I have to calm them down and remind them to pay attention 
and listen. We have been focusing a lot on long and short vowel sounds. Everyone is also 
improving a lot in their keynotes and beginning to find more information on their own, though it is 
a slow process and they often need a lot of guidance on what websites to look into.         
Week 1- Review 
Week 2 – Unit 2 Week 3 Long Vowels 
Week 3 – Unit 2 Week 3 Long Vowels 
Week 4 –Unit 2 Week 3 Long Vowels 
 
Grammar 
This month we will be focusing on grammar lessons. We will be learning about nouns, verbs, 
commas, and capital letters. I will continue helping the kids to improve and expand their English.  
Week 1– Review 



Week 2 – Collective noun. Examples: The flock of geese flew overhead. A herd of cows is grazing in 
the field. 
Week 3– Capital letters. Examples: Sunday, June 
Week 4- Proofread 
 
Composition 
This month we continue our composition writing. We are writing about ‘Why we eat vegetables’. I 
have noticed during previous classes that they have a good knowledge of healthy eating and what 
is good and bad to eat. Hopefully this means they will be able to focus all their effort on their 
writing ability. I will continue to push Bear Class to be creative and come up with interesting and 
factual passages of writing.  
 
If you have any questions, then please feel free to ask me. Well done so far!    
 
Please see below for a detailed schedule of April.      
 
April will see us continue to use the skills learnt in the other classes to develop our composition 
writing in an interesting and creative manner.  
Week 1- Review 
Week 2- Why we eat vegetables 
Week 3- Why we eat vegetables 
Week 4- Why we eat vegetables 
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 The flock of geese flew overhead. / A herd of cows is grazing in the field.                                

   Sunday, June                                                                                                      
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